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Roby Park Primary School

Easton Road

Huyton

Knowsley

L36 4NY

Tel: 0151 477 8340

Website: www.robyparkprimary.co.uk 

E-mail: robypark@knowsley.gov.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs K Allen
5th March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Class 1 and 2

Spanish Club

We are writing to inform you that Mr Monaghan will be running a Year 1 and 2 Spanish Club after school from 3.00pm-4.00pm, commencing Thursday 7th March, up to and including Thursday 4th April. There are 15 places available for this club which will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

Please return the attached permission slip to the class teacher the day after you receive this letter. This will help to make the allocation of club places a fairer system as not all parents/carers can collect their children on the evening that the letters are received. 

Many thanks

Yours faithfully

Mrs Allen

Headteacher

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
       Class 1 and 2 ‘Spanish Club’ Thursday 7th March-Thursday 4th April

I give permission for my child………………………………………………………to attend this club every Thursday. If this club is cancelled I can be contacted on……………………………………………………

We cannot accept this slip without a mobile phone number.

       I will collect my child at 4p.m.

Signed:…………………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer                                
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